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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/266 
 
Subject: Fertility Clinical Commissioning Policy 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am currently looking for the most up to date version of your 
fertility clinical commissioning policy. I was able to find the 
document below: 
https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Infertility-
Assmt-and-Treatment.pdf 
Can I confirm that this is the document I should be referring to, 
or has there been a more recent update? 

Yes, this is BNSSG ICB’s current commissioning policy for access to 
Assessment and Treatment of Infertility. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 13 October 2023 and has been approved for release by Dr Joanne 
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


